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Comparison of House and Senate Versions of HB 21 by Huberty 
 

 House Senate 

Deferral of August 2019 
Payment to Districts 

Yes - $1.875 billion No 

Education Savings Accounts No 
Yes – $8,200 for Students with 
disabilities or special education 

Basic Allotment $5,350 ($210 increase) Same as House 

Equalized Wealth Level 
(Recapture threshold) 

$535,000 (21,000 increase) Same as House 

Increase Bilingual Weight Yes – 0.11 (0.10 current law) Same as House 

Expand Career and 
Technology 

Expanded to 8th grade Same as House 

Dyslexic Student Weight 0.10 Same as House 

Increase Small District 
Adjustment 

Yes – Over 6 years Same as House 

Repeal Chapter 41 Hold 
Harmless 

Yes Yes 
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 House Senate 

Allow ASATR to Expire on 
Sept. 1, 2017 

Yes Yes 

Repeal Transportation 
Allotment and Fold Revenue 
into Basic Allotment 

Yes Yes 

Repeal High School and Staff 
Salary Allotments and Use 
Revenue for Basic Allotment 

Yes Yes 

Increase New Instructional 
Facilities Allotment 

Yes - $1,000 per ADA ($250 
current law) 

Same as House 

Financial Hardship Grant 

$159 million over two years 
a. All districts eligible 
b. Districts receive more for 

high tax rate 

$159 million over two years 
a. Districts with M&O 

Revenue above 110% of 
state average are not 
eligible 

b. Districts don’t receive 
more for high tax rate 

Study Cost of Education Index 
(CEI) 

Yes Yes 

 


